
 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
(Non Profit Public Service  jgibson4@telus.net) 

                                       INFORMATION REQUESTED 
           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.stolen

boats.ca/ 

 

The Edmonton Police Service Targeted Response to Auto Theft Prevention members are requesting any 

information on a possible stolen 2008 Mastercraft X2 and trailer.  It was last observed just outside of 

Edmonton at the end of June 2018.  If you observe a vessel similar to the vessel pictured below, please 

contact Cst. Patrick Willms at Patrick.Willms@edmontonpolice.ca or CRIMESTOPPERS. 
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